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4 September 2023 

Walliams Class 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that your children have enjoyed their break from school over the summer holidays and 
are looking forward to returning on Tuesday 5 September. 

Unfortunately, Mr. Baranyai is currently absent from school and so we have arranged for Mrs. 
Aldridge to cover the class. Mrs. Aldridge is an experienced teacher, and she has already met 
your children on one of their transition days last term. 

We look forward to seeing your children tomorrow as they start their Key Stage 2 journey at 
Saltergate. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jo Hall 

Headteacher 

Saltergate Schools 
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